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To

Professor Daniel Agustin Godoy,
President of Latin American Brain

Injury Consortium

Dear Professor Daniel Agustin Godoy, first of all let us express our deep
appreciation for your invitation of the Association of Specialists in Neuroanesthesia and
Neurocritical Care to be affiliated with the Latin American Brain Injury Consortium.
Our Society was founded in 2011, and it involves neurointensivists,
neuroanesthesiologists, neurosurgeons, neurologists, neuroradiologists,
neurophysiologists, and nﬁrses. Web site is: http://www.neuroshkola.ru.

We certainly recognize the absolute priority of international collaboration for
sustainable scientific and academic development of our Society. Also, we share and
support all the points of the memorandum. Thus, we are ready for the affiliation with

the Latin American Brain Injury Consortium.

Professor Konstantin A. Popugaev

MD, D. Sci. (Med.)

Professor Sergey S. Petrikov
MD, D. Sci. (Med.),
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